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Dr. Art Ehlmann 
Institute of Meteoritics 
The University of New Mexico 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87106 

Dear Art: 

1-l . H. NININGER, Coneult■nt 

We very much appreciated your hospitality while we were in Albuquerque. 
A good dinner and excellent company . Hope that your visit to I celand 
was up to expectations. 

When we got home, I found that one of your specimens, # M376.1, part slice 
of an unidentified stone, was sitting on a shelf in the vault. I will send 
it when I get the piece of Brenham refinished. Probably in a couple of 
weeks. We have been having our kitchen remodeled so things have been torn 
up and much behind. 

Enclosed is a copy of a letter from Andrew Graham. The specimen that he 
refers to is # M379.1, unidentified stone from India. I have told 
Andrew that I would forward his request to you. It may be a good chance 
to identify this specimen and a good excuse to make a thin section from 
it. If you find an identity for thi s specimen, let me know what it is. 

We hope that you will still plan to visit us one of these days. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Glenn I Huss 

GIH :mah 


